
 

   

 

 

 

 

Class 1 Home learning 21st March 2025 

 

Home learning tasks: 
A big shout out to all the children completing and bringing in their home learning. There 

has been such an interesting range of computer generated pictures from robots to fairies 

with heart shaped wings as well as some delicious-looking, healthy dinners like creamy 

chicken and potatoes to yummy sponge covered in fruit and squirty cream. These have 

all been shared and celebrated in class. Keep up the great work. 

The children have begun some brand new learning in maths this week as we have moved 

on from multiplication to looking at its inverse – division. We will be working our way 

through a range of strategies to solve division calculations such as sharing and grouping 

for Year 1 and 2 moving towards use of a number line for the Year 2’s.  

 

Reading.  

Year 1 
Your child will be bringing home a book this week which they read with you and also 

during guided reading, the aim is that this book is read multiple times to practise their 

phonics and fluency. They can also being home a picture book to share. Please aim to 

read with you child 3 times a week and sign their reading records.  

Year 2. Your child now has an Accelerated reader book. They will keep this book and 

read it both at home and in 1-1 reading until they can read it fluently. They will also have 

guided reading sessions in class with Mrs Mitchell using an additional Accelerated reader 

book. 
 

*** For all children: regular reading and signing of the reading record by an 

adult earns your child a reward. If they read 10 times with their book signed, 

they get a sticker; 5 stickers and they get a reading prize! *** 

 

NEW Projects: 
 

The making one! 
We have been learning all about different foods and where our foods come 

from. Can you design a healthy, balanced meal for dinner at home, help to 

make it then send in an image of what you have made to share and 

celebrate with the class. 

 

The English one.  
There are lots of fairy tales that have been shared over the years. Pick your 

favourite then using the book template (given out on TUESDAY 4th) can you 



 

   

 

write the story for yourself. There is space for drawings on each page as well 

as the writing.  

Try your best and remember what your writing NEEDS - capital 

letters, full stops and finger spaces and what it has to DO -make 

sense. 
 

The ‘If you have a computer’ one. 
In computing, we have been learning how to create pictures (we use 

sketchpad) such as rockets including inserting shapes, filing the shapes with 

colour and adding labels.  

Can you make a picture at home on the computer. I don’t mind what the 

picture is of, it could be an animal, new fairy tale character or just something 

from your imagination. I would like you to practice the skills you have learnt in 

class then bring (or send) the pictures in to show and celebrate. 

 


